
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Douglas  County  School  District  board  of
education is having a budget meeting May 17 at
5pm at Douglas High School.

• Every Wednesday in May is $3 skating at the South Lake Tahoe
ice  rink  from  1-5:30pm  for  all  Lake  Tahoe  Unified  School
District Students. Fee includes skate rentals.

• Eric Campbell has taken over as manager of Bank of the West
in South Lake Tahoe.

• Primo’s restaurant is open in the Hill’s Center of South
Lake Tahoe.

• Jade Garden is the current name of the Chinese restaurant at
the corner of Highway 50 and Tahoe Keys Boulevard in South
Tahoe.
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